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THE CITY COUNCIL WILL CONVENE IN A SPECIAL CALL MEETING IN THE COUNCIL 
CHAMBERS OF THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING LOCATED 101 NORTH 5TH STREET, 
NOLANVILLE, TEXAS 76559 

 
SPECIAL CALL MEETING  
Monday, August 6, 2018 AT 5:15 PM 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER, INVOCATION AND PLEDGES TO FLAGS 
 

 

2. ACTION ITEMS 
A. Discussion with Chair of Evaluation Committee for the Texas Capital Infrastructure 

Project regarding Grant Administration. 
  

B. Discussion and possible action to select a Grant Administrator for application to 
CDBG for Texas Capital Infrastructure Project.  
 
1.) Review recommendation from the EDC & Evaluation Committee 
2.) Presentation review 
 
Item originally tabled from Special Call Meeting held on August 1, 2018 

5. ADJOURNMENT 
   

All items on the agenda are for discussion and/or action.  The City Council reserves the right to 
adjourn into executive session at any time during the course of this meeting to discuss any of the 
matters listed above, as authorized by Texas Government Code Sections 551.071 (Consultation with 
Attorney), 551.072 (Deliberations about Real Property), 551.073 (Deliberations about Gifts and 
Donations), 551.074 (Personnel Matters), 551.076 (Deliberations about Security Devices,) and 
551.086 (Economic Development). 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 The City of Nolanville is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA).  Reasonable accommodations and equal access to communications will be provided to those 
who provide notice to the City Secretary at (254)698-6335 at least 48 hours in advance. 

  
 Agenda Posted on Friday, August 3, 2018 on or before 5:00 pm.             

                           Posted by:  Crystal Briggs, City Secretary 


